
The care we provide will be specific
to evaluation for COVID-19.

We offer COVID-19 testing by
appointment. Most results are
available within an hour.

We require a telemedicine
evaluation prior to performing a
COVID-19 test.

We are available for COVID-19
testing at our office for students 
 who do not have testing available
through their own physician.

We will bill your health insurance
directly for COVID-19 telemedicine
evaluations and testing.

Stevenson Summer COVID Clinic

PediaTrust is here to care for Stevenson High School students during the summer session! 

The physicians at Premier Pediatrics in Lincolnshire, a division of PediaTrust, will be
available for COVID evaluations and testing until classes resume in fall. 

Who are we? What do we do?

Where are we?

Rebecca Bergman, MD
Arie Friedman, MD
David Oppenheim, MD
Kristina Ward, MD

COVID-19 testing will be available at
our office: 

185 Milwaukee Avenue
Suite 220
Lincolnshire, IL 60069

We are available Monday through
Friday from 9 am to 4 pm to
provide COVID-19 related
evaluations and testing for
students.

When are we there?

Call our Stevenson phone number : 847-415-4069
The school nurse team will help arrange evaluation and testing if needed.

Request registration forms at www.pediatrust.com/stevenson

Contact us: 

Request registration forms at www.pediatrust.com/stevenson


